
November 3, 1934. 

 

Honorable T. J. Pendergast,  

1908 Main St., 

City. 

 

Dear Tom: 

 

 I know how busy you are with the approaching election on your hands. But, I wish 

you would please take the time to talk personally with the bearer of this letter, J. J. Brink.  

           I think he has been a valuable man in party work - I think his is an unusual case. 

About that you will judge, when you can give him the necessary time. 

I hope, and in fact, I feel assured, that the fact that I have taken a position in 

opposition to present policies has not, and never will disturb our personal relations. 

 

As ever, your friend, 

 

 

 

S 


